
Vendor Conference Questions – March 5th, 2019 

 

QUESTION: 

In section 6.0 requirement 6.12.2 says that the system is required to use wristbands that provided by 
DataWorks. Can a different brand be submitted for consideration? 

 

ANSWER: 

The RFP requires that the proposal support the DataWorks wrist band. So this must be a capability of 
the proposed system and must be addressed as part of the RFP response. 

 However, the RFP also provides under section 7 the ability to suggest optional features that would be of 
benefit or interested to Skagit County. Alternatives to our minimum requirements should be discussed 
in this section. 


